
 
September 4, 2024 

 

ACTION ALERT on Farm Bill Asking for Passage Before the Election 

 
This spring, the House Agriculture Committee marked up the Farm, Food, and 

National Security Act of 2024 and reported it out of committee with bipartisan 

support. As of today, the bill has not received a vote by the House of 

Representatives and Senate action on the farm bill has stalled. Now that Congress 

has returned from recess, it is imperative they take swift action so a new farm bill 

can be passed before the end of the 118th Congress.  

 

American Farm Bureau Federation has organized three separate letters for 

members to send to the Senate Agriculture Committee, their senators, and their 

representatives. Each letter stresses the importance of the farm bill in securing 

our nation’s food supply, providing for low-income families, supporting essential 

trade and conservation programs, and investing in agricultural research.  

 

Click here to learn more and let Congress know that the time to pass a new farm 

bill is now!  

 

     

 

https://www.fb.org/action-alert/farm-bill-last-chance-for-a-farm-bill-before-the-election

